We recently redesigned State.gov and
are in the process of re-enabling RSS
(Really Simple Syndication) feeds.

As in the past, you will be able to choose from several Department of State
RSS feeds to get the latest news from the Department delivered directly to
your desktop via an RSS reader or news aggregator. Or sign up to get updates
via our email subscription service.
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